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D. L. Caphton, Senior Reactor Inspector, IE:I Reactor Operations Branch

OYSTER CREEK
DOCKET NO. 50-219
IE INSPECTION 50-219/75-0A

This was a routine unannounced inspection for review of Aos, Administra-
tion and Organization and Plant Operations. One deficiency related to
PORC's f ailure to review Standing Orders was identified. -

. <> With respect to uniformity, I spent six (6) hours on site fielding
questions and in contact with IE:I re IE Bulletin 75-01. An additional
four hours was required to pursue contamination levels concerning a cask
shipment of January 28, 1975. Projects is sendl@ memorandum to R&EP on

^
this subject.
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E. G. Greenman
Reactor Inspector
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